
From: wombledeenan@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Demaris Elkins
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: 303(d) Comments
Date: Thursday, September 6, 2018 11:06:54 PM

Dear Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality,

“Fourche Creek should be listed as a category 5 high priority and the Buffalo River should also be a
category 5 high priority.”

Sincerely,
Ms Demaris Elkins
5008 Westwood Ave  Little Rock, AR 72204-8220
wombledeenan@gmail.com
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